
 

 

 
 

6 October 2014 

 

 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 REQUEST REF: 0865-14 

 

Thank you for your email of 6th September asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

 

As the activity ramps up for the NATO Summit 2014 event, I am enquiring about two pieces 

of information:  

1. What is the expected cost of bringing the event to Wales?  

2. Where do the funds originate to meet this cost? 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested.   

 

I can confirm that the Foreign and Commonwealth Office (FCO) does hold information 

relevant to your request.  

 

The total costs have not yet been finalised but we are able to say that they are currently in 

line with expectations. When the costs are finalised, we expect to make the total costs for 

the FCO public.  

 

As the total figures have not yet been finalised, it is too soon to state exactly where all HM 

Government’s funding  for the Summit funding comes from, as funding was agreed on a 

cross departmental basis.  

 

In keeping with the spirit and effect of the Freedom of Information Act, all information is 

assumed to be releasable to the public unless it is exempt.  The information we have 

supplied to you may now be published on our website together with any related information 

that will provide a key to its wider context. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Protocol Directorate 

Protocol Directorate  

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

Lancaster House 

Stable Yard 

St James's  

London SW1A 1BB 

 

Website: https://www.gov.uk  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/


 

 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 


